Dear [ASC Name] Staff,

As health care professionals, we all know that clean hands are the single most important factor in preventing the spread of pathogens and antibiotic resistance in health care settings.  Did you know that studies show that proper hand hygiene among health care workers is performed as infrequently as 40 percent of the time?  At [ASC Name], our compliance rate is [X] percent.  We can – and should – do better!
 [ASC Name] makes every effort to provide the safest possible environment for our patients.   We are also concerned about your personal safety and the safety of your loved ones – no one wants to carry infection home.

As part of our commitment to providing high quality patient care, we will be providing tools to help our team improve hand hygiene practices.  Our improvement efforts will focus on:

· Building hand hygiene awareness
· Removing barriers to hand hygiene
· Promoting effective hand hygiene techniques
· Monitoring our progress to support continuous and sustained improvement
As a role model for others, you can lead the way by following standard hand hygiene practices as you care for patients during the day.  Your support in promoting improvement is very important to our success.

We welcome your comments and feedback and thank you in advance for your support of this important initiative.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

[Name]




[Name]

Medical Director


Director of Nursing
[Contact Information]


[Contact Information]

